
June 1, 2020

Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046-1609 

Subject: Transfer of Control 

We, 3M Company, hereby authorize Rafael Martinez of PAR Technology Corporation, 
8383 Seneca Turnpike, New Hartford, NY 13413 change in ID of 3M Company products 
certified under FCC ID: DGFBCSDXT1B, DGFBCSDXT1H, DGFBCSDG5H1 and  
DGFBCSDG5B1 with their own indemnifications FCC ID: AVHBCSDG5B1, 
AVHBCSDG5H1, AVHBCSDXT1B and AVHBCSDXT1H according to the FCC rules (Section 
2.929(d)) using the Change in ID procedures described in FCC KDB Publication 249634. The 
transfer of control is necessary as result of the purchase 3M Wireless Drive Thru Products 
by PAR Technology Corporation from 3M Company.   

The original Grants for equipment authorization have been issued on the following dates: 

FCC ID: DGFBCSDXT1B - 11/1/2012 
FCC ID: DGFBCSDXT1H - 3/2/2013 
FCC ID: DGFBCSDG5H1 - 11/1/2013 
FCC ID: DGFBCSDG5B1 - 5/14/2015 

If you have any questions regarding this latter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Yuriy Litvinov
Lead EMC Engineer-Regulatory Engineering
3M EMC Laboratory, 
Building 76-1-01
St. Paul, MN 55107-1208
Office: 651 778 6336
ylitvinov@mmm.com
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